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STATE OF IDAHO WATER REeoURa,
WATER DISTRICT No. 63 CEs
(BOISE RIVER)
REX R. BARRIE, WATERMASTER
P.0O. BOX 767
STAR, IDAHO 83669-0767

(208) 908-5480

May 28, 2015

Gary Spackman

Director Idaho Department of Water Resources
P.O. Box 83720

Boise, ID 83720-0098

Re: Special Meeting of Water Users of Water District No. 63
Dear Director Spackman,

The Advisory Committee of Water District No. 63 met on April 6, 2015 to discuss
weather modification in the Boise River basin.

It was determined to proceed with this and to call for a special meeting of the water users
of Water District No.63 to call for the question of an additional assessment for weather
modification to begin in 2016. This special meeting is requested so water users who are
assessed by Water District No.63 can plan for their budgeting purposes for 2016 if the
measure passes.

Pursuant to Idaho Code 42-605 (11) the Advisory Committee members voted
unanimously to call for the special meeting on July 15, 2015 at 1:00 p.m. The meeting
will be held at the Star City Hall Public Meeting Room located at 10769 West State
Street, Star Idaho 83669.

The Advisory Committee hereby requests the Director to notify the water users of Water
District No.63 of the date, time and location of said meeting. And to further notify them
of the purpose of the special meeting.

Any questions regarding this matter should be directed to Rex R. Barrie, Boise River
Watermaster (208) 908-5480



Sincerely,

Wﬁ&’ﬂ*’

Vemnon Case, Chairman

Cc: Advisory Committee Members
Idaho Water Resources Board
Jon Bowling, Idaho Power Co.



